
 

Year 5 

We have started a new topic in Year 5 this half 
term on Sound. The topic is called Good         
Vibrations. Children will be set homework which 
includes weekly tasks. Children will need to 
bring in their completed project to school for 
the last week of term. 

Year 5 will continue their swimming lessons this 
half term. As always, if any parents are available 
to accompany the children, please speak to the 
class teacher. Letters have gone out this week 
about our educational visit to the Science      
Museum. Please sign and return the permission 
slip to your child's teacher. 

Have a great weekend. The Year 5 team. 
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